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Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to any measure that proposes expanding the 

Urban Growth Boundaries of metro areas in Oregon. Especially, in Portland, we need 

to be building dense infill and stop sprawl at the edges of the UGB.  This will provide 

abundant housing and protect ecosystems from sprawl. Please do not expand the 

UGB ever again. Focus on infill of dense housing. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Greenwood 


